Publish: January 15, 2021
[bookmark: _GoBack]Notice is hereby given that the Mankato/North Mankato Area Planning Organization (MAPO) has issued a Request for Proposal (RFP) to solicit responses from qualified consulting firms interested in the respective services described in the proposal to conduct an intersection control evaluation (ICE) study of CSAH 16 (Stoltzman Rd.) and CSAH 60 (Stadium Rd.) in Mankato. The firm selected must have experience and expertise in ICE studies, planning, public involvement, level of service analysis, development impact review and a clear understanding of the MPO planning process and federal and state requirements.
The Request for Proposal is available on the MAPO’s website, www.mnmapo.org. Interested parties may request paper copy delivery via U.S. mail at the below email or telephone contact. 
Any inquiries regarding this notice should be directed to Charles Androsky, MAPO Transportation Planner by email at candrosky@mankatomn.gov or by phone at (507) 387-8389.

Responders are requested to submit both physical and digital copies of proposals by 4:30 p.m. on Wednesday, February 17, 2021. Digital copies shall be provided via PDF or file-sharing service to candrosky@mankatomn.gov. Physical copies shall be sent to the below address:

Charles Androsky
Transportation Planner 
Mankato/North Mankato Area Planning Organization
10 Civic Center Plaza 
Mankato, MN 56001

Paul Vogel
Executive Director 
Mankato/North Mankato Area Planning Organization

